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‭Dear Valued Patient,‬

‭I want to take a moment to sincerely thank you for being a part of our dental family. Your trust‬
‭and confidence in our care over the years mean the world to me. After much thoughtful‬
‭consideration and careful planning, I am pleased to share that I have transferred ownership of‬
‭the practice to‬‭Dr. Jonila Buzzell‬‭. It was my top priority to find someone who shares my‬
‭commitment to providing exceptional dentistry in a personal and compassionate manner.‬

‭As many of you know, Dr. Buzzell has been an integral part of our practice for the past five‬
‭years, consistently delivering outstanding care to our patients. She brings not only extensive‬
‭experience but also a deep dedication to her craft. A‬‭2012 graduate of Tufts University‬‭, Dr.‬
‭Buzzell has over‬‭13 years of experience‬‭in both restorative‬‭and cosmetic dentistry. She is‬
‭highly regarded for her skill, kindness, and genuine approach to patient care.‬

‭Effective‬‭March 14, 2025‬‭, the practice will be renamed‬‭Wachusett Dental‬‭to reflect Dr.‬
‭Buzzell’s vision for providing excellent, family-centered care to our community. Rest assured,‬
‭our‬‭location and contact information will remain the‬‭same‬‭, ensuring a seamless transition‬
‭for you.‬

‭I wholeheartedly encourage you to continue your dental care with Dr. Buzzell and the incredible‬
‭team you’ve come to know and trust. I am confident that she will uphold the high standards of‬
‭care and service that you expect and deserve.‬

‭I also want to express my deepest gratitude to our talented and dedicated staff, whose‬
‭commitment has been instrumental in our success. Dr. Buzzell is fortunate to have such a‬
‭wonderful team by her side.‬

‭If you have any questions or would like to schedule your next appointment, please don’t hesitate‬
‭to reach out.‬

‭It has been an absolute privilege to serve you, and I sincerely thank you for allowing me to be a‬
‭part of your dental care journey.‬

‭With gratitude,‬

‭John Giordano‬

‭Dr. John J Giordano DMD, COL‬


